
Please join the City of Cambridge Community Development Department for a 

Public Meeting 

to discuss the construction of a bus shelter and associated parking changes on 

Green Street, between Pearl and Brookline 

Thursday, June 30, 2016 from 6:00 to 7:00 PM 

Central Square Library, Lewis Room 

45 Pearl Street, Cambridge, MA 02139 

 

The corner of Green Street and Pearl Street is 

often crowded with people waiting for the bus. 

The City is building a curb extension to widen the 

sidewalk near the intersection so that patrons 

have space to safely wait for the bus and so that 

a bus shelter and a bench can be installed. Curb 

extensions also make pedestrians crossing the 

street more visible to drivers.  

To minimize the impact on parking to 1-2 spaces, 

the City proposes switching the parking from 

the south side of the street to the north side 

of the street. We would like to hear your 

thoughts. 

For questions and comments, please contact Tegin Bennett of the Cambridge Community Development 

Department by email: tbennett@cambridgema.gov or by phone: 617/349-4615, TTY 617/349-4621. 

The City of Cambridge Community Development Department does not discriminate on the basis of 

disability. Community Development will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in 

alternative format, and reasonable modifications in policies upon request. 

Example of a curb extension with a bus 

shelter on Cambridge Street. 
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